
 

NOTICE: CenterPoint Energy to complete 17th Avenue S. project 

Text-to-subscribe for updates regarding this construction project by sending  
CNP 17AVESOUTH to 468311 

 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
At CenterPoint Energy, we are committed to providing timely and relevant information to our customers 
and the general public to minimize inconvenience or disruption due to our construction activities.   
 
Project description: In 2019, CenterPoint Energy began its 17th Avenue S. project and worked between 
22nd and 26th Streets E. This year CenterPoint Energy’s authorized contractors will return to complete 
the project. Crews from Michels Corporation will replace the remaining natural gas mains. Crews from 
Q3 Contracting will restore the areas affected by Michels Corporation’s work outside the limits of the 
City of Minneapolis’s Mill and Overlay Project. 
 
Traffic impacts: Beginning the week of April 6, the crews will close two blocks at a time. Each block will 
be close for two weeks at a time. The crews will begin near Lake Street E. working north to 26th Street E. 
Parking will not be available on the blocks where active construction is occurring.  
 
For approx. one week beginning April 9, the crews will close eastbound and westbound traffic on 29th 
Street E. at 17th Avenue S. to perform natural gas work. These restrictions are necessary to keep the 
public and construction personnel safe. Local access will be maintained through the alleyways.  
 
How can I contact CenterPoint Energy?  For more information or to sign up for updates, please visit 

CenterPointEnergy.com/Construction . In addition, you can contact one of the following CenterPoint 
Energy resources. Please reference the 17th Avenue S. Project or the number 92796847:  
 

• Communications Specialist, Hannah Gullickson, at 612-321-5546 
• Information Hotline at csv.constructionservices@centerpointenergy.com  

• Restoration Questions at csv.restoration@centerpointenergy.com  
 
We appreciate your patience as we continue to upgrade our natural gas system.  CenterPoint Energy has 
provided safe, clean and efficient natural gas service to Minnesota communities for more than 145 
years. We are proud of this record and strive to improve it by educating the public about the benefits of 
natural gas at CenterPointEnergy.com/BeSafe. We appreciate your business and look forward to 
continuing to serve you. 
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